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Highfields receives $72,824 grant from the John George Jr. Student Loan Fund

JACKSON, MICH. – November 2, 2020 Highfields receives a $72,824 grant from the John George Jr. Student Loan Fund for capital improvements to Highfields’ Jackson office, and to help sustain local Reaching Higher after school programs.

“Highfields appreciates the generosity of John George Fund and their support of Highfields services in Jackson County,” said Brian Philson, President and CEO of Highfields.

Funds will used to improve the conditions of the Jackson office for staff and clients. Approximately 75 counselors use the Jackson office as their “home base,” and use the space for therapy, family counseling, and administrative work. Improvements to the roof and parking lot will help create a welcoming environment that will ensure safety and support for both staff and clients.

In addition, funds will help provide support for Highfields’ Reaching Higher after school programs in Jackson. Reaching Higher helps students in socio-economic and academically challenged schools by providing hands-on instruction.

Highfields is a nonprofit human services organization which provides home-based counseling, residential care for young men ages 11-17, and experiential education and support programs for children, youth, and families in 13 mid-Michigan counties. For more information, please visit www.highfields.org.
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